
UPDATE:

St. Ferdinand School’s 1st Annual

Friday, May 5 - 6:00-8:30 PM - in the gym and Activity Center

Would you like to be a part of bringing YOUR culture to this St.
Ferdinand Family NIght?

COMMITTEES HAVE BEEN FORMED!
So far, we have LATINO and ASIAN food/decor groups - would you

like to be a part of one of those committees??
Are there any POLISH families or OTHER ETHNIC GROUPS that
would like to form a committee to represent your culture?!?!

PLEASE SIGN UP AND RETURN THE FORM BELOW ASAP!

Principal Folino is planning 2 more, short (30 min) Zoom Meetings
(Thursday, April 20 @ 6:30 PM will be the next one)

to go over plans for this event -
meet from the comfort of your home!

Culture Fest will include: decorated ethnic tables with small food samples to sell; cultural music and dancing
performances by both outside groups and the St. Ferdinand School students by grade level; raffle baskets;

split-the-pot; perhaps a few ethnic games/activities for the kids!

PLEASE RETURN THE FORM BELOW TO SCHOOL -OR- EMAIL PRINCIPAL FOLINO
efolino@saintferdinand.org if you are interested in being a part of this great end-of-year

celebration of our school’s beautiful ethnic diversity!

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~

FAMILY NAME: _______________________________

EMAIL: _________________________________________________

I would like to be a part of the committee (food and decor, potential leads to entertainment)
representing the culture: _________________________

mailto:efolino@saintferdinand.org

